
Seesaw – Accessing Specialists’ Classes 
 

 

 

Accessing Seesaw for Assignments in Specialists: 

 Your children will not need any additional codes.   
 Students will access QUEST, Library, Art, Music and PE the same way that they do for 

homeroom teachers (Seesaw Class App or Office 365/Clever/Seesaw). 
 If you have a problem accessing Seesaw, please email your child’s homeroom teacher or your 

QUEST teacher, Mr. Fell at efell@cbsd.org.  

 

Special Assignments for Week of April 6th:  

This week is an opportunity for you to log in and ensure that you can see all of SeeSaw Classes for 
special area teachers, as well as access our distance learning pages on our websites.  If you would 
like to complete an activity from past week’s, please feel free to do so. However, special area 
teachers may or may not be assigning work this week.   

 

Specialist Activity Due Dates – Starting the week of April 14th:   

 We understand that families have a lot to juggle during the week.  For flexibility, feel free to 
complete activities on the specials’ day, Friday, or over the weekend.  

 Activities should be posted in Seesaw by the assigned date. 
 If siblings work together, please have each child post to their own Seesaw Journal. 

 

Switching between classes in Seesaw: 

 

 

 

 

 

  


